
Beaufort Garden Club General Meeting Minutes - January 5, 2023 

ments were served from 9:30 until 10:00 at the Ann Street Methodist Eure 

building.   As acting president, Cindy Cash was absent due to illness, 

Victoria Sullivan led the recitation of the Pledge of Allegiance and the 

Beaufort Garden Club Collect.   

 

Victoria reminded the membership of the upcoming hikes.  The location of 

the hike scheduled for Tuesday, January 10 was changed to Fort Macon 

with optional lunch at the Crab Claw following the hike.  

 

The refreshment committee was  recognized.   

 

Victoria reminded the membership of Bingo and the silent auction 

scheduled for our February 2 meeting.  This is a fundraiser. Please bring 

cash for the $5.00 fee for each bingo card.  Lynn Mauze is in charge of the 

auction so please contact her if you have an item to be donated.   

 

Thank you to Island Traders for a $250 donation.   

 

The members painted hydrangeas for the remainder of the meeting.   

 

Door prizes were distributed by Glad Atkins. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:30.   

 

Becky Oxholm, 

Secretary 

 

Refresh 


